
From: noreply@hse.gov.uk

Date: 18 February 2022 at 10:36:46 GMT

To: davidtucker1@aol.com

Subject: HSE - F10 Notification of Construction Project - electronic 

acknowledgement

Andrew Goddard Associates Ltd , thank you for submitting your F10 Notification of 

Construction Project to the Health and Safety Executive for the works planned at the 

following construction site address:-

RADLETT HOUSE, RADLETT PLACE, ST JOHNS WOOD , LONDON, 

ENGLAND, NW8 6BT

You can submit additional notification information regarding this project by entering the

Notification ID and either of the email addresses, shown below: 

34b9707b6a

davidtucker1@aol.com 

katherine@aga-ltd.co.uk

If you were unable to print a copy of your Notification Summary immediately after 

submission, you can also use your email address and the Notification ID to generate a 

PDF copy of it, at any time, by following this link: 

https://form.hse.gov.uk/f10/forms/ResendPDF

Remember, a copy of your Notification Summary must be displayed in the construction 

site office.

To see how the HSE process your data please view the HSE Privacy Policy: 

http://www.hse.gov.uk/privacy.htm 

*****************************************************************************************************************

Please note : Incoming and outgoing email messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use 
of electronic communications and may be automatically logged, monitored and / or recorded for lawful purposes by the 
GSI service provider.

 

Interested in Occupational Health and Safety information? 

Please visit the HSE website at the following address to keep yourself up to date 

 

www.hse.gov.uk


